
On behalf of Coca-Cola Bottling Canada Limited, we would like to thank Lethbridge College for 
their Kodiak Coke Cake initiative.  It is initiatives such as this one that showcase to the local 
community Lethbridge College’s desire and passion to engage the southern Alberta community 
in a fun and rewarding manner.  From an external partnership perspective, these initiatives 
further solidify the level of relationship building Lethbridge College is willing to continue to 
build through innovative ideas such as the Kodiak Coke Cake event.  It was exciting to see all the 
social media activity surrounding the event as well as the positive feedback our local Coca-Cola 
team received! 

Bravo Lethbridge College! 

 

Gord McDonald 

 

 


